The National Museum of the U.S. Air Force recently used the photograph
in a new exhibit on flight nurses. This is the caption that went with the
photograph:

“AC 52020 - Poppies from France"

2nd Lt Suella Bernard smiles and shakes hands with 2nd Lt June
Foster, head nurse, while 2nd Lt Mary Jane Brown of Columbus,
Ohio, looks on. Nurse Brown brought poppies together with
wounded from a beach head in Normandy. They are two of the
nurses first to go on this Ninth Air Force evacuation mission
and first to return with wounded to England.”



